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Dear Chair Reardon, Vice Chairs Alonso Leon, Whisnant, and members of the committee, 

I am submitting this letter in support of HB 4035. This bill is of utter importance towards college 

affordability and honoring those that have served. While we are ahead of the country on many 

things, this is one area where we have fallen behind. We are one of three states who currently 

don’t supply tuition assistance to our National Guard members to attend community college or 

public university.  

Veterans put everything on the line to protect our state from natural threats, threats that come 

domestically or from overseas. Providing this opportunity for our troops is an important step 

towards the support our veterans need for their growth, well-being and sacrifice for our country. 

I would highly urge your support on this bill. I look forward to voting in support of this bill and 

sharing that support on the Senate side. 

 

Onward & Upward, 

 
Janeen Sollman 

State Representative 

House District 30 

 


